
This paper is broken into two parts. Part One focuses on the contents and voting

record of Canada on the resolutions considered by the UNGA during its past two sessions

(the 42nd and 43rd sessions). In this section, attention is given to what Canada's

representatives have said about Canada's interests and policy on ACD matters generally.

In addition, the contents of various resolutions that have specific reference to Canada's

interests in the ACD field will be summarized and compared.

Part Two, on the other hand, will focus on a comparison between Canada's voting

record and a number of selected countries over the past ten years, plus a more general

overview of the UNGA's consideration of ACD resolutions over the same period. Included

in this section will be a detailed comparison of the voting records of Canada and those

selected countries for the past two sessions. This particular addition builds upon the

record compiled by the author in a previous publication overviewing the results of the

41st session of UNGA. [See: "A Survey of Arms Control Resolutions at the United

Nations 41st General Assembly (1986)," Arms Control Communique, no. 39, Canadian

Centre for Arms Control and Disarmament, Ottawa, 2 July 1987.]

The primary sources for the information incorporated into this study are listed at

the end of this paper. However, the author would like to express his appreciation to

Melina Buckley for her contribution to this work which included helping to compile the

data for the years between 1978 and 1984, and to Michael Bloom who painstakingly

inputted this paper into computer format. The author would also like to thank those

within offices of the Ambassador for Disarmament, and the Arms Control and Disarma-

ment Division of the Department of External Affairs, for assisting the author through the

provision of material. Lastly, the author would like to express his appreciation to Joan

Broughton of the United Nations Association in Canada who made available the UN

documents containing the resolutions considered by the UNGA during the past two

sessions.

The author would also like to note that the conclusions and observations made in

this study are entirely his own and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of either the

Department of External Affairs or the UNA in Canada.


